
PRESIDENTIAL COMMISSION ON GOOD GOVERNMENT
No. 82lRC Bldg., Epifanio delos Santos Avenue (EDSA),

Mandaluyong City

z6 November 2o1S

Ms. MBLISSA D. FBRRERAS
Senior Manager
U-BIX COR,PORATION
1344 Angono Street
Makati City

Re NOTICE OFAWARD,

Dear Ms. Ferreras:

We are pleased to inform you that the Presidential Commission on
Good Government (PCGG) has approved to award the contract for Copier
Rental:and Maintenance Services of the PCGG for the yeat 2oL6 in favor of U-
BiX CORPORATION as the Single CalCulated Responsive Bidder in the public
bidding held on z8 September 2o1S with a bid price of Po.65/copy.

In accordance with the bidding guidelines and the Implementing Rules
and Regulations of Republic Act No. 9rB4 (Government Procurement Reform
Act), you are hereby given ten (ro) calendar days upon receipt hereof to post
the required performance security in favor of the PCGG and to accept, sign
and execute the contract for copier rental and maintenance senrices.

Thankyou.

Very truly yours,

R.T. AMURAO


